
Stephen F Austin Elementary 

Site – Base Decision Making / Campus Improvement Team 

Thursday, May 17, 2018 

 

Attendance –  Bobby White, Edmond Graham, Johnna McKee, Gail Gilstrap, Neisha Spencer, 
Erika Bishop, BettyAnn Blazek, Mikaela Moreno and Molly Goodwin 

Chairperson – Bobby White 

Assistant Chairperson – Erika Bishop 

Introductions were made for all members. 

Mr. White reviewed the agenda.  

The committee completed the June review of the performance objectives and strategies for the 
CIP. 

Mr. White reviewed the different areas of the Campus Needs Assessment. The areas of the CNA 
were divided up among the present team members. PEIMS and Aware data was used to form the 
problem statement(s) for the different areas. Then, solutions and strategies were written for the 
problem statements.  

Mr. White noted that the final draft of the CIP is due to Dr. Chapman on or before May 31. 

Each group presented the areas of need and the problem solution statements for the CNA. Mr. 
White made notes in the plan for strategies that need to be removed or updated. 

Mr. White reviewed upcoming dates and events. 

There is no set date for the next meeting unless some final revisions are needed for the CIP.  

Meeting was adjourned. 

 


